
 

 

 

 

SBa/VLe 

31st October 2023 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 23rd November.  4:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

I would like to invite you to the Year 11 Parents’ Evening where you will be able to discuss your 

Son / Daughter’s progress throughout Y11 so far. This will give an opportunity to reflect on the 

recent Year 11 mock exams and set targets for the rest of this year.  

 

The appointments will take place face to face with subject teachers, but appointments will be 

made electronically using the link below: 

https://stclementshigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

On the evening we would like you to first register in the main reception area.  The first Year 11 

report will be made available shortly via the SIMS Parent app. If you have any difficulty 

accessing the parent APP please email data@stclementshigh.org.uk for support in resolving 

this. 

 

We very much look forward to seeing you with your child and believe the evening will help to 

ensure success throughout the rest of Year 11. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr S Bailey 

(Head of Year) 

✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return to Form Tutors by Monday 13th November 2023 

*Please delete as appropriate 

I will / will not be able to attend the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 23rd November 

2023. 

Name of Student…………………………………...  Form…………………… 

 

Signature of Parent / Carer………………………………….. Date……………………  

https://stclementshigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:data@stclementshigh.org.uk

